
We Want to Hear from You! 
Municipality Building Expansion Plan 

Community Meeting 
209, 211 & 213 Broadway St. 

 
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
When:  
Monday, October 11, 2021 
Registration at 5:15 pm Meeting 
from 5:30 PM- 6:30 pm  
 
Where:  
Park Shelter 105 N. Maple 
Street, Stanwood, IA 
 
Who Should Attend: Residents, 
business owners, community 
organizations, other interested 
parties. 
 
For more information contact: 
ddanielson@ecia.org 

 
 
 

Introduction: Brownfield 
Presentation – 5:30-5:45 p.m. 

 
Small Table Group 

Discussion to gather 
participant feedback on 
expansion of municipal 
buildings for EMS/Fire 

Department and City offices – 
5:45-6:15 p.m. 

 
Wrap up:   6:15-6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

Your feedback is important 
to us to better serve you.  

 
The city is looking for public 

input for the expansion of 
the municipality service 

campus at 209, 211 & 213 
Broadway St, Stanwood, IA 

 

 

Meeting Information 

 

Meeting Goal 

Meeting Agenda 

Refreshments 
Provided! 


